
The 2019 Sauk Prairie Area Postal
Food Drive had yet another successful
season thanks to the support from our

wonderful community.

St. Vincent de Paul of Sauk
Prairie would like to extend
their thanks and deepest
gratitude to the many
residents of Prairie du Sac
who donated food items to
the May 2019 Postal Carrier
Food Drive. We also would
like to send a special thank
you to the postal carriers
for all their hard work in
making the food drive a
success. One of the goals
of St. Vincent de Paul is
to provide a substantial
amount of food to needy
clients seeking assistance

for themselves or their

families. The success of the

Postal Carrier Food Drive

helps St. Vincent de Paul

greatly in this endeavor.

Sincerely, your friends

at St. Vincent de Paul

- Sauk Prairie


